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Term Dates 23/24

Apparel 

We're excited to share some

updates! We've switched our

supplier for custom uniforms,

making them more affordable

and reducing turnaround

times. Additionally, we've

expanded our product line.

You can still order all

apparel through our online

portal or directly at our

studio. Enjoy the convenience

and wider options!

Welcome back to another edition of the APAS newsletter! We are
thrilled to share all the exciting things that have happened
over the last year and what's upcoming as well. It has been a

fun-filled year and I can't wait for the next.

Welcome

SUMMER
20233

Exams 
I'm thrilled to share that our dance

students completely smashed our first-ever

dance exams in April! Their performances

were truly beautiful, and I'm so proud to

announce that we achieved a 100% pass rate.

We saw some truly fantastic results, and

it's a testament to the hard work and

dedication of our amazing students.

Congratulations to all of our dancers on

this incredible accomplishment!

Autumn Term 

12/09/2023 to 16/12/2023 

Half term 23/10/23 to 30/10/23

Spring Term 

06/02/24 to 26/03/24 

Halt Term 19/02/24 to 25/02/24

Summer Term 

15/04/24 to 18/07/24 

Half Term 26/05/24 to 02/06/24
Reminder

Please can I remind parents not to allow students to wear their dance shoes outside
please bring a change of shoes. 

Also please wait outside until you are let in the class by a teacher as this disturbs the
class that is before yours 



Our last event was a hit!

Updates 

Congratulations to our wonderful dancers on a successful showcase

in December! It was amazing to watch the kids perform and display

their hard work. Witnessing how these young dancers have improved

and their progress is truly a delight. Well done to all who took

part

We are thrilled to announce that due to the success of our showcase, we are

exploring the possibility of booking a show! Be sure to keep an eye on your

email and our social media channels for updates and information as it becomes

available. Thank you for your continued support!
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New Class
We have some exciting news to share with you! Our dance studio is now offering

a new class on Saturdays called pirouette surgery. This class will focus

solely on learning how to pirouette and perform multiple turns, which can be

added to our dance routines. The class is open to children in Primary Grade

and Over and will take place from 12 pm to 12:45 pm. If you're interested in

signing up, please contact Miss Steph as soon as possible, as there are

limited spaces available. Don't miss out on this amazing opportunity! 

Parent portal App

Exciting news! Our parent portal now

has a brand new app available for

download. Although it's still in the

development stage, it'll eventually be

able to do everything that you

currently can do on the web page, all

through your phone. Stay tuned for

updates and enjoy the convenience of

accessing our portal on-the-go!

Download from the QR links now or

search Class Manager Portal in your

app store 


